Thank You for your email and interest, unfortunately,
We have just received an official cancellation email
from Badminton Association of Maldives. Thus we are
proceeding with the cancellation process.

Official emalil of the cancelation will be sent to each
Member Association soon.

Thank You.

Best Regards,
Belle Ng
Events Manager



